The West African Examinations Council

EXAMINATION LOOP, RIDGE
P. 0. BOX 917, ACCRA, GHANA.
TEL.: 0302-208201 - 9

EMATL: info@waecgh.o

Our Reference: WAEC/PRO.PRESS/VOL.4/17 Date: December 27, 2024

PRESS STATEMENT
RELEASE OF ADDITIONAL FUNDS FOR PROCESSING
OF WASSCE FOR SCHOOL CANDIDATES 2024 RESULTS

The West African Examinations Council wishes to inform its stakeholders that on
December 25, 2024, it received a cheque for an additional amount of

GHC 35,000,000.00 from the Ministry of Education to enable it complete the scanning of
the objective answer cards and conclude processing of results for the WASSCE for
School Candidates, 2024.

Consequently, the Council is working round the clock to ensure the results are released
by the end of the month.

Meanwhile the Council is appealing to the Ministry of Education to release the
outstanding balance to enable it pay Supervisors, Invigilators, script checkers, suppliers
of examination materials and also meet other financial obligations.

The Council wishes all its stakeholders the Best of the Season and assures them of its
commitment to the execution of its mandate despite the challenges.

John % KaEpi

Head, Public Affairs
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